HAYAA Board Meeting-Jan 6, 2015
Present-
Kathy Ruf-Sec, Greg Vontroba-President,  Joe Anna-Baseball Comm/QT Rep, Joe P-travel bball co-comm, Kurt Stromlund-GM Minors,  Cathy Luke-Sponsorship,  Marrisha Prior- Fundraise-pics-trohies ,Tracy McGrew-Girls Softball 2014-15,  Keith McMahon-Equip. Mgr., Denny DeGrand-GM Intermed., Hal Hebel-Treasurer/GM Jr/Sr., Jason Fuller-Webmaster
-Call to order -7 p.m.
-Registration-Mishaps with double registration..but will work out bugs.
-Board positions for next yr: Open positions: GM Kid/Coach Pitch, GM Instruc.
-Registration-. Little league 2015 change: 2006 and younger-play by calendar year, others are grandfathered in to May 1 rule. 
-Pictures-PI for pictures. Location is Old High school fields/Commons Area for rain.
-Sponsorships-Dicks giving us $500 cash/$500.00 GC, $500.00 team packets. Emails sent to usual sponsors and also to Sports Auth and Dunhams. Handed out new forms. Please distribute to those you frequent or have personal connection with.
-Budget-Hal to send to us via email or next mtng. In near future (feb) we will need to discuss creekside dugouts, fields, bases, mounds, leveling and drainage, new field prep co?, cutting, winegarner posts. Keith says we can get 25 sets catch gear for 3,000 roughly.
-Creekside field used by new 15U team

-1/25 is little league meeting
-April 7 mtng changed to April 14

-Discuss CPR training/concussion training at feb mtng.
-Adjourement-8:05 p.m.

